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Question:  

ACTING CHAIR: At the risk of sounding pedantic, I wonder if you might take this on notice 

then. When you say, 'I imagine that they would,' that doesn't tell me very much about actual 

practice in Centrelink. I would really like to understand the frequency or regularity with 

which Centrelink clients in financial hardship are referred to the NILS program as an option. 

Maybe take that on notice? 

Ms Faichney: We can take it on notice. I can't confirm whether we have that information. We 

can take it on notice and see what we can find. 

 

Answer: 

Services Australia (the Agency) provides customers with information on a range of services 

available in communities, including no interest or low interest loans from Good Shepherd 

Microfinance. Information on these support services is available on the Agency’s website and in 

Service Centres. 


